
School Council Meeting 22nd March – This meeting was held in front of the whole 

school, so  they could appreciate the role of the school council and how they reach 

their decisions 

Attending:Kathy, Marley, Rosie, Ella, Eddie, Brae, Hannah, Alice, Ellie and Ruby 

Actions from previous meeting: 

1) ACTION – School to copy them and give to every class to be signed. 

Completed by every class except Argyll – Class Argyll to complete. 

2) ACTION – Sponsorship forms to be given out – school council. Mrs Norton to 

raise it in the staff meeting tonight and ensure all teachers are aware and 

plan for it on Fri 18th March. School council to cone out the track. School 

council to ensure ALL children take part. School Council to make sure nobody 

cheats. School Council to work out how many lengths of the playground for 

younger children - using a trundle wheel. All completed and the day was very 

successful. 

3) Using apparatus in PE, can we use it more? – Mrs Norton to raise with the 

staff and feedback. Mrs Norton presented the school council with the whole 

school yearly overview for PE to show them when they all used the apparatus 

and how it makes up a small part of their PE curriculum. Thank you to Mrs 

Champion (PE Co-ordinator) for providing this. This will be displayed on the 

school council board. 

4) Health and Safety Issues: Lose plank on a bench - ACTION Mrs Norton to 

get handyman to secure it (Carried over from 24th February) Completed by 

our handyman Steve. 

Issues raised: 

1) How much have we raised in Sports Relief? ACTION: Y6 members of the 

school council to liaise with Mrs Champion and Mrs Parsonage to find out and 

report back. 

2) The school council have been approached by Torpoint Community School (our 

feeder secondary school) to help raise money for – Just Giving Crowd 

Funding. One of their staff is taking part in a tandem sky dive. This was 

discussed and voted on. It was agreed that our staff and children would hold 

a day in pajamas in return for a donation (suggested amount £1 per pupil). 

This will be held on Friday 15th April. ACTION – Y6 school council memebers 



to ensure this is on the newsletter and remind everyone in pupil voice 

assembly on the 11th April. 

Do we feel safe in school? Yes Are you kept safe in school? Yes – discussed how 

our handyman has made improvements around school 

Health and Safety issues - none 

Date of next meeting: Wednesday 27th April 

 


